
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our last Curriculum Newsletter of the year.  We cannot believe how quickly the 
school year has gone!  We would like to thank you all for your support because without it we 
would not be able to have had such a successful year.  

We have had lots to celebrate over the past two terms.  On 24th June, Dexter competed in his 
first trampoline competition- Sussex Championships 2023.  He came 5th in the age 9-10 
Advanced Level.  Congratulations Dexter- we are all very proud of you.  

 



Scarlett has successfully auditioned for two musical theatre productions. In September she 

will be playing the title role of Matilda in Matilda The Musical Jr with Lewes Musical Theatre 

Group, and in February she will be part of Fagin’s Gang in Oliver! with Brighton Theatre 

Group, performing at the Theatre Royal in Brighton! Well done Scarlett we are very proud of 

you. 

 

 

Year 2 have been working hard in our garden all year.  Just look at the wonderful potatoes 

they have grown. 
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Year 5 have created their own canopic jars. 

They are based on what the ancient Egyptians 

used to do to keep some internal organs 

during the mummification process.  

I thought it was fun making a 

canopic jar. The face was 

difficult but I like how mine 

turned out.          Isla 5M 

It was really interesting to learn about 

the mummification process. I’m glad 

I’m not an ancient Egyptian! 

Scarlett 5C 

Year 5 have also found out how to 

mummify a body and written instructions 

for this.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How do you combine a love of reading 

with a picnic? Well, you organise a 

booknic of course.  

Year 5 enjoyed sharing books, reading 

out loud, talking about a good read 

while at the same time enjoying being 

outdoors.   

It’s really fun to share books!   Ami 5C 

I like booknics because it gives me a chance to read 

my book, which is really good.     Noah 5M 

 

In term 5, we learnt about debating 

and ended this unit by arguing for 

or against  

‘Does the media and social media 

help motivate people to live 

healthy and safe lifestyles?’ 

The children enjoyed putting 

across their opinions.  

As part of art week in term 5, we 

made owl masks. We now have a 

parliament of owls looking at us in 

the year 5 corridor.   



Year 6 

 



 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday and look forward to 

welcoming you back in September. 


